MINUTES - TRI-TOWNSHIP PARK DISTRICT

The regular monthly meeting of the Tri-Township Park District Board of Commissioners was convened at 7:55 P.M. on December 21, 1978, at the pavillion meeting room with president Russell Wiesemeyer presiding. Commissioners answering present to the roll call were Commissioners Albert Arth, Milton Langenwalter, Leland Leonard and Russell Wiesemeyer.

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

There was no report from Architect Thompson concerning the tennis courts.

Commissioner Wiesemeyer gave a report on the use of alcoholic beverages in the park. Attorney Cadigan, who was unable to attend the meeting, is working on an Ordinance to prohibit the use of alcoholic beverages in the park, which will be presented at the next meeting.

Commissioner Wiesemeyer reported that a survey report should be ready by the next meeting on the northwest road.

The Treasurer's report was read and Commissioner Arth moved for acceptance, seconded by Commissioner Langenwalter and carried. The bills were presented. Motion was made by Commissioner Arth to pay bills, seconded by Commissioner Langenwalter and carried.

Guests present were Mrs. Pat Huck and Mr. and Mrs. Marvin France.

Motion to adjourn meeting at 9:30 was made by Commissioner Leonard, seconded by Commissioner Arth and carried.

LELAND ED LEONARD Secretary-Treasurer Board of Commissioners Tri-Township Park District